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Warwick District Council Planning Department.

Dear Sirs,

I very strongly want to protest against the proposal for a permanent Gypsy and
Traveller site adjacent to the Stratford Road Warwick.

The exit will be onto the Stratford Road, which is far too busy with traffic already.
We in Lodge Crescent find it increasing difficult to exit out of our estate onto the
Stratford Road, with traffic coming off the motor way and visitors queuing to get into
Warwick Castle .

Who would want to live that close to the sewerage works?

Is it not a flood plain?

Yours faithfully,
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